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CHARGING POLICY   

   

From time-to-time parents may be asked to make a voluntary contribution towards 

costs relating to educational visits and theatre groups who visit the school.  These 

activities are planned to extend the curriculum for the year groups involved.   

   

Parents will be separately informed in each instance.  No child will be prevented from 

involvement in any activity if a contribution is not forthcoming, but should insufficient 

money be received to cover costs, the activity will not take place.   

   

Swimming   

   

A voluntary contribution is sought from parents of children in order to cover the costs 

involved by providing swimming lessons.  This is currently set at £6.00 per week.   

   

No child will be prevented from attending swimming lessons if no contribution is 

forthcoming.   

   

Conference Room   

   

The Conference Room in school can be hired for use by organisations such as North 

Star Teaching Alliance and other known organisations for £50 per half day or £100 for 

a full day.   

   

   

   

The policy was agreed by all staff and Governors and will be reviewed in line with 

school development priorities.   

   

Head Teacher: Julie Lyon      Date 27/11/24  

   

   

Chair of Governors: Jim Brown  Date 27/11/24  

   
   


